From: Bodicote PC 
Sent: 23 September 2016 10:55
To: Bob Neville
Subject: Planning appn. 16/01599/F - Land south of Blackwood Place etc.

Dear Bob

 

I understand the you are now the Case Officer for this application.

We have submitted our comments, but I have now been told they are not quite correct, so can I resubmit as follows:-

 

We request that the current line of trees screening the development be protected by TPOs, to prevent them from being cut down by future owners.

We also request that the pedestrian and cycle access through to Keyser Road be permanently protected by staggered barriers so that vehicles cannot drive through. 

 

Please confirm that our amended comments will be taken as our definitive response.

 

Many thanks

Val Russell

Clerk to Bodicote Parish Council

